
 
 

TAKE NOTICE that Berkeley Township is proposing to change the purpose or use of 31.9 Acres of the 
Eastern Boulevard Soccer Complex from Vacant Land to a proposed expansion of the existing park. 
 
The project includes the expansion of the existing recreational facility including three new soccer fields, 3 
parking lots, 3 softball fields and a roller hockey rink.   
 
Pursuant to N.J.A.C. 7:36-25.6(a)1, a hearing to obtain public comment on this proposed change of purpose 
or use will be held at: 
 
Town Hall, 627 Pinewald-Keswick Road, Bayville NJ on August 3rd, 2022 at 7:00pm. 
 
All information regarding the proposed change in purpose or use is available for public inspection at the 
Municipal Clerks office at 627 Pinewald-Keswick Road, Bayville NJ. 
 
Written comments on the proposed change in purpose or use may be directed to the Township Administrator 
at (732)-244-7400 or 627 Pinewald-Keswick Road, Bayville NJ.  Please send a copy of any comments 
submitted in this request to the New Jersey Department of Environmental Protection, Office of Transactions 
and Public Land Administration, Public Land Compliance Section, P.O. Box 420, Mail Code 401-07B, 
Trenton, NJ 08625-0420. 
 
Public comment on this proposed change in purpose or use will be accepted during the public hearing or until 
August 17th, 2022.  On or after August 18th, 2022, Berkeley Township may take formal action to approve 
the proposed change in purpose or use. 
 


